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May 8, 2024 COASTAL

DESIGN CONSULTANTS

Brian Ragan

Hernando County School District
8016 Mobley Road

Brooksville, Florida 34601

Reference: Letter of Recommendation
Hernando HS Tennis Court Improvements
CDC No. 23006

|, Paul Manuel, President of Coastal Design Consultants, hereby recommend WALLER
CONSTRUCTION, INC. as contractor for the tennis court project at Hernando High School,
located at 111 Ernie Chatman Run, Brooksville, FL 34601. WALLER CONSTRUCTION, INC.
provided a bid bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the Base Bid amount, acknowledged
the published addenda, and acknowledged and contingency fees associated with the tennis
court project. WALLER CONSTRUCTION, INC. submitted a Base Bid on the construction
costs for the lowest amount compared to other respective bidders.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at (727) 849-8010.

Sincerely,

_ "\,
Ccﬁnsultants, Inc.

Paul A. Manuel, P.E.
President

Cc: Richard Oakley, Facilities Projects Construction Manager, Hernando County School District.
Jim Lipsey, Facilities & Construction Department, School Planner, Hernando County School

District
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Coastal Design Consultants, Inc.
7026 Little Road New Port Richey, FL 34654
Phone: (727) 849-8010 « Fax: (727) 849-8020



